Dear Friends of Chuck and Connie Mathias,

Tentmakers Bible Mission is pleased to announce a transition plan for the Executive Director's position, which will take place over the next three years.

Chuck Mathias, TBM Director of International Bible Training, has accepted an invitation by the Board to also assume the newly created position of Assistant Director. Chuck will serve in this position for the next two years, while he completes his Bible training program for nationals. This has been a high priority for Chuck and for TBM as well.

During his second year as Assistant Director, Chuck will also work with Executive Director, Ron Thompson, to begin a transition into the role of Executive Director, replacing Ron.

Ron would in turn step in as Assistant Director for the duration of the transition process.

Chuck and Connie are well qualified to assume their new responsibilities, having served with TBM for over 5 years, after spending over a decade serving as independent missionaries in India. They served as Missionaries in Residence at Frontier School of the Bible for two years, at the same time working in the TBM Home Office.

Most importantly, Chuck and Connie have a heart for the Lord and the outreach of the Gospel. They have demonstrated faithful and sacrificial service at TBM, Frontier School of the Bible, and their local church.

We invite you to join us in praying for Chuck and Connie, as well as the TBM Mission family, as we move through this important transition process, that God will be honored and the outreach of the Gospel advanced!

Fellow servants.

Ron Thompson, TBM Executive Director

Charlie Hornick, Chairman of the TBM Board